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Parents/Carers Afternoon and BBQ - 15th July 2024 
 
On 15th July 24, we invited the parents and carers of our students into school to review 
the progress their child has made that term towards their individual targets in each 
subject area. Parents and carers had the opportunity to see some of the fantastic work 
their children have completed and to celebrate their child’s successes alongside us, 
encouraging our students to feel a sense of pride in their own achievements and develop 
their self-belief and confidence. We know that our students learn best when they know 
that their parents and carers are also invested in their education, and our Parents/Carers 
afternoons are a perfect opportunity for parents and carers to understand what their 
child is working towards in each subject area and see their targets for the next term.  
 
Following their child’s reviews, this term parents and carers were invited to join us for a 
BBQ with a Hawaiian theme!  
 
 
 


